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We acknowledge the traditional custodians of this land and pay our  respects to Elders past, 

present and future. Newsletter Term 3 Week 8 

Enrol now for Kindergarten 2020 

We are taking enrolments for 

kindergarten 2020. Please call 

the school 4821 2759. Or call 

into the school office to pick up 

an enrolment form. We will be 

running our Information day for 

parents Thursday 31st October 

9.30am till 10.30am in the        

library.  

In Class visits will start in Term 4 

on   Thursday 7th November 

from 2.10pm till 3.20pm and run 

for 6 consecutive weeks. 

We look forward to seeing you 

then. 

As we move closer to the end of term 3, we look back on how busy the students,   

teachers and staff have been again. With students participating in many events such as 

the Tree Planting day with our local Mayor Bob Kirk, the GCOPS performance, our very 

successful Book Fair and parade, Years 3—6 participated in the Touch Footy Gala day,  

Parent teacher interviews the Fathers Day stall and our first Dads and Lads day. 

 

Goulburn Public School is hosting the “Healthy Kids Bus Stop” from                                  

Tuesday 19th—Thursday 21st November. This is a FREE child health check for children 

aged 3-5 years of age. See page three of the newsletter for further information. 



Thank you to all Student Representative Council members who gave up their time to 

wrap and then sell presents for the Father’s Day Stall. The stall was a great success! These 

events could not run without the help and support of all SRC members. Thank you again 

for your help and dedication to SRC events.  

Miss Bosevski  

In 5/6B we have been investigating patterns and algebra and how it relates to real world 

situations. We used paddle-pop sticks and blu tac to create geometric constructions of 

bird houses you might find at a poultry show. We reflected on the number pattern and 

how we could use this information to make mathematical predictions that would help to 

organise the housing of the chickens at the 'show'.  Through this activity we were able to 

bring some of the real world into our Maths while learning about different number       

patterns and their functions.  

Mrs Brooker 

K-6B and K-6R meet four days a week for Numeracy group rotations. Activities are        

differentiated and tailored to meet students needs and interests. We have been       

completing inquiry-based activities that encourage problem solving and collaboration 

between group members. These types of inquiry activities help us to think about how we 

get the answer to the maths problem and how others solve maths problems.   

Miss Bosevski  



Celebrating our Success 

  Positive Behaviours for Learning 

Class of the Week    T3 Wk 7 1/2R            T3 Wk8  N/A 

 

Student of the Week  HUME  Emily  KM         Ruby  1/2R 

      MEEHAN Hannah  1/2R        Allegra  5/6H 

      OXLEY Angus  2/3TN   Seth   5/6H 

House Competition Winner HUME      HUME 

 

Cheeky Monkey   KM          N/A 
** N/A not announced 

Citizenship Awards    Level 1 Hunter  KM  

         Kelsey  3/4L 

       Level 3 Angus  2/3TN      
  

When you have 5 buzz cards please bring them to the office so that we can hand them to Ms. Duncan. 



Upcoming Events 

Week 8 9/9 

 

 

 

 

Canteen Open 

10/9 11/9 

 

Scripture 2.15pm 

Assembly KM 

2.45pm 

12/9 13/9 Regional 

Athletics ACT 

 

 

 

Canteen Open 

Week 9 

 

16/9 

 

 

 

Canteen Open 

17/9 Years 3-6 

Cricket Gala 

Day 

18/9 

 

Scripture 2.15pm 

Assembly Unit 

2.45pm 

19/9 20/9 

 

 

 

Canteen Open 

Week 10 23/9 Hornsby Girls 

High School     

ensemble & choir 

visit 

 

 

 

Canteen Open 

24/9 9.30 Goul-

burn Eisteddfod 

Public Speak-

ing—               

Lieder Theatre 

PBL Stars 

P & C Meeting 

2pm 

25/9 

Scripture 2.15pm 

Assembly  2.45pm 

Public Speaking 

Competitors 

26/9 V.I.P Day 

 

PJ’s & Popcorn  

P & C Movie 

Night 6pm—8pm 

27/9 Last day of 

Term 

 

 

 

 

 

Canteen Open 

SCHOOL 

HOLIDAYS 

30/9 

7/10 

 

1/10 

8/10 

2/10 

9/10 

3/10 

10/10 

4/10 

11/10 

TERM 4 

Week 1 

14/10 Students 

and Staff return 

 

 

Canteen Open 

15/10 16/10 17/10 18/10 

 

 

 

Canteen Open 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 

 

 

Buzz from the Beehive 

The P & C have opened the canteen doors on Mondays as well as 

Fridays during term 3. Don’t forget that you can still pre order 

lunches for either day, and they can be left at the office. 

 

The next P & C Meeting will be held on Tuesday 24th September at 

2pm. The new school jackets have been delivered and most of the 

student’s that have ordered have received, if you have not        

received yours please contact the office. 

PJ’s and Popcorn Movie Night 

The P & C will be holding a movie night on Thursday 26th 

September in the school hall. Please find enclosed in the 

newsletter the information relating to this event. Please   

also ensure that you are aware of the Code of Conduct 

and the responsibilities of students and families whilst on 

school grounds. 

Please return the RSVP with all students attending to the 

office no later than Tuesday 24th September. No money is 

required to be sent with the note as there will be a candy 

store and canteen available to purchase food and drink 

items. 


